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PRODUCT SAFETY 
SUBCOMMITTEE MINUTES -3- APRIL 24, 1981 

The development of warnings for firearms is in progress 

and will be reviewed at the next meeting. 

SAAMI - NSSF Safety Advertising 

The proposal to add 4 safety warnings as shown in Exhibit "C", 

to the current SAAMI booklet was reviewed. The Committee endorsed 

the addition of the 4 items • 
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